||rabideau klein

Florida - Ontario

David E. Klein, Esq.

direct: 561.402.7412
dkleini@rabideau-law.com

Florida Bar Board Certified in Real Estate Law

January 27, 2022

Via E-Mail — pcastro@townofpalmbeach.com
Mr. Paul Castro

Zoning Administrator

Town of Palm Beach

360 South County Road

Palm Beach, FL 33480

Re:  Property: 127 El Bravo WAY
Owner: Guy Rabideau, as Trustee of the 127 El Bravo Trust U/A/D 12/30/2020
Variance #Z0N-22-034 (ARC-22-027) (COMBO)

Dear Mr. Castro:

In connection with the above-referenced matter, I request that the variance matter that is
scheduled to appear before Town Council on February 9, 2022 be deferred to the following
Town Council Meeting occurring on March 9, 2022,

The matter will be heard at ARCOM on February 23, 2022 due to a deferral by ARCOM.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
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David E. Klein o
ge: Brad Falco — bfalco(@townofpalmbeach.com

Emily Lyn — elyn@townofpalmbeach.com
Sarah Pardue — spardue@townofpalmbeach.com
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